

Village of Bald Head Island PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Friday, October 15, 2021, regularly scheduled meeting of the Village Council of the Village of Bald Head Island has been rescheduled for Friday, October 22, 2021.

The meeting will take place at 10:00 a.m. inside the Multipurpose Room of the Public Safety Building located at 273 Edward Teach Extension, Bald Head Island, NC 28461.

The public is welcome to attend. If you have any questions, please call the Village Clerk at 457- 9700 ext. 1001.

Darcy Sperry Village Clerk

Posted - 10/4/21